
 

 

 Date: 11 April 2023 

Reference: ADPT./NOTIF./UN/IGO/LDF.WS1 

NOTIFICATION 

First workshop on addressing loss and damage in the context of  

decisions 2/CP.27 and 2/CMA.4 

29 to 30 April 2023 

Bonn, Germany 

I am pleased to notify United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and 

related organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of 

the Parties that the first workshop on addressing loss and damage in the context of decisions 2/CP.27 

and 2/CMA.4 will take place from 29 to 30 April 2023 in Bonn, Germany. 

The workshop will be open to attendance by observer organizations, except where otherwise 

decided by the Transitional Committee. To register for the workshop, United Nations organizations and 

admitted observer intergovernmental organizations should email their request to TCsec@unfccc.int. The 

deadline for registration as an observer to this workshop is Tuesday, 18 April 2023. The workshop will 

be held in hybrid mode. The secretariat may not be able to process observer registrations received after 

this deadline.  

Further details regarding the meeting will be made available on the UNFCCC website once they 

become available. 

Yours sincerely, 

(signed by) 

Youssef Nassef 

Director 

Adaptation division 

 

Distribution:  United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related 

organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the 
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